
Operating Fund Renewal

Thanks to you... for voting
Yes.
The Columbia 9-1-1 Communications District
Board of Directors, staff and campaign
volunteers and supporters thank all the
voters in Columbia County who took the
time and effort to get their ballots in. Your
overwhelming support demonstrates how
much you value and rely on our vital 9-1-1
service. It also means that Columbia 9-1-1
will continue to provide its current level of
excellent service for the next five years — at
the same low rate.

Thanks to you... we’ll still be here.
We are serious about our commitment to you, the citizens and communities we serve. We’re
also dedicated to our vital role in linking the emergency medical services, law enforcement and
fire agencies throughout the county. We’ve been able to deliver on our promise to be highly
efficient and effective — and we will continue to keep those promises in the future.

Thanks to you... for your strong support.
It takes skill and a good-faith team effort to provide reliable 9-1-1 communications to every
corner of the county. It also takes support and good-faith from voters. You. We thank you again
for your confidence, for the challenge to keep improving and for the resources we need to get
results. Remember, when seconds count, call 9-1-1 first.

https://www.columbia911.com/general/page/operating-fund-renewal

